

SACRAMENTO COUNTY RECEIVED CHILDREN'S COMMISSION TY CLEARS OFFICE CITY OF SACRAMENTO

SEP 22 11 35 AM '82

September 15, 1982

City Council City of Sacramento 915 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Council Members:

The Sacramento County Child Care Consortium is planning a one-day conference on employer supported child care in May of 1983. We plan to promote this conference as a major-media event and hope to draw major attention to this critical problem. The conference is being designed to provide information, educate private and public employers, and to present the entire range of child care programs which are currently available.

We are requesting that your Council be an official sponsor of this conference. The other sponsors will be the Chamber of Commerce, Private Industry Council, the County Board of Supervisors, and the United Way.

Mayor Phil Isenberg, Supervisor Sandra Smoley and John Kehoe, Chairperson of the Private Industry Council, have agreed to co-chair the conference. We hope that your Council will agree to be an official co-sponsor of this important event.

Sincerely,

ÁCI WHITE, Chairperson Sacramento County Child

Care Consortium

JW:kj

PPROVED

SEP 28 1982